Neil Brophy has stepped down as Chair of Niagara LMSC and appointed Greg Danner as Acting Chair. We want to thank Neil for his service over the past two years.

The next election for Chair will be held on February 19th, following the conclusion of the Canandaigua Masters Swim Meet at Canandaigua Academy. All USMS registered members of Niagara are invited to attend and may vote during the meeting. Chair nominations may come from the floor. The meeting will be located in the hallway adjacent to the pool.

The Board of Directors will be discussing other issues relevant to Niagara LMSC at that time.

{jcomments on}